
  
   

 

 

1 April 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians  
 
Re: Update on School Uniform  
 
We are pleased to inform parents that the School Shop has now been extensively refitted and will 
be managed and run by our new supplier The Direct Clothing Company Ltd.  They will stock the 
full range of uniform on site and have arranged to open for the first time during the Easter holidays 
on the following dates.   
 

 Friday     12 April 2019                    2-3pm 

 Tuesday 16 April 2019                    9-10am 
 
 
From April  23  the shop will be open every Monday lunch time from 12:00 to 1pm and Wednesday 
afternoons from 3:30 to 4:30 pm during term time.  You will be able to purchase all uniform directly 
from the school shop during this time.  
 
If you require any items of uniform before the shop reopens at Easter please contact the shop by 
emailing shop@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
The school shop is located in the Number 11 building and is situated in the cobbled courtyard. 
Please enter the school from the Close entrance via St Ann’s gate and we are on the left. 
 
We have been notified that the online shop will operate from September and The Direct Clothing 
Company will open during the summer holidays to accommodate parents during this time.  Second 
hand Uniform will now be sold by the BWSPA on various dates to be confirmed.  
  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Laura McMahon 
Finance Manager 
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